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Happy December Families! Look how far we’ve come. We’d
like to take a moment to thank each and everyone of you for
all you’ve done to support our program. We hope you are all
having a wonderful holiday season so far and we wish you all
happiness and health during this special time of year.

Love, Ms. Arnold, Miss Moradel & Ms Magid

In school we will be learning about…

Reading

In this unit, your child will explore how characters differ in various
ways, from the way they look to the way they act. For example, in the
fable “The Tortoise and the Hare,” students discover that the tortoise
is patient and hardworking while the hare is boastful. Your child will
also discover how characters in realistic fiction differ from one
another just as people in real life are not all the same. Your child will
think about how he is like and different from the characters he reads
about. The selections include a variety of genres, including animal
fantasy, fables, poems, and realistic fiction.

Math

During the next few weeks, our math class will continue learning about length and
height as students compare the length of objects with a linking cube stick. Using a unit
of measure allows students to be more precise when telling how long or short an object
is; for example, “My scissors are as long as seven cubes.”

Social Studies

In social studies we are learning about Holidays Around the World. We are learning
about foods, traditions and cultures from diverse backgrounds.  We are tying in our
social emotional lessons in this unit as well by learning about diversity, acceptance and
embracing ourselves and those around us. We will be reading powerful books like All Are
Welcome Here by Alexandra Penfold and Sulwe by Lupita Nyongo.



Dolphin Pod Post
Dr. Charles R Drew Elementary School



Dolphin Pod Post
Dr. Charles R Drew Elementary School



Dolphin Pod Post
Dr. Charles R Drew Elementary School


